
 

 

 

Below are some key dates for this half term and some extra information. We 

will send out more detailed information and regular reminder messages on 

Arbor. 
  

16th November – School photos – more information to follow. 

 

17th November – Children in Need. Children are welcome to come in non-uniform, £1 

donation for Children in Need. 

 

4th and 5th December – Family Christmas crafts. There will be two sessions held at  

9.15-10.15am and 1.30-2.30pm. This is an opportunity for you to come and create 

some Christmas crafts with your children.  Please look out for an invitation with more 

details.  
 

8th December – Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day. More information 

about Christmas dinner will follow.  
 

13th December - Santa’s Grotto in school. 
 

15th December – Class Christmas parties. The specific information for your child will be 

sent out closer to the time. Children are welcome to wear party clothes.  
 

2nd January 2024 – School reopens. 

 

Carol Concerts and Nativities 

6th December am– Nursery Nativity 9.30am Parents are welcome to come to school 

from 9am for hot drinks and mince pies.  

6th December pm – Reception Nativity 2pm. Parents are welcome to come to school 

from 1.30pm for hot drinks and mince pies. 

7th December am – Reception Nativity 9.30am Parents are welcome to come to 

school from 9am for hot drinks and mince pies.  

7th December pm – Nursery Nativity 2pm. Parents are welcome to come to school 

from 1.30pm for hot drinks and mince pies. 

11th December – Years 1 and 2 carol concert which parents/carers are welcome to 

come and watch. This will start at 2pm.  

12th December – Years 5 and 6 carol concert which parents/carers are welcome to 

come and watch. This will start at 2pm. 

14th December – Years 3 and 4 carol concert which parents/carers are welcome to 

come and watch. This will start at 2pm. 

 

Important Dates this Half Term 


